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Reading – Make sure your child is reading for 15 minutes each day and that they’re able to answer lots of questions about their reading book! They should re-read the levelled book, given to them by school, 3 times to build confidence and fluency. Books must be brought back to school every day! Records will be checked and books will be changed on Mondays and Thursdays.
Logins – All of the children’s login details are stuck in the back of their reading record. This includes logins for Mathletics, Times Tables Rock Stars, Reading Eggs etc…
Maths – Remember to revise your weekly number facts! Children will be tested each week on their number facts – they will be told which ones to learn by their teacher. Prizes will be awarded to children who are successful. 
Google Classroom – Please check google classroom regularly for homework set for the children and extra information about their learning.
PE - Sessions will be on Wednesdays each week. Children must bring their PE kit to school in a bag on those days and will change into them for the session. Make sure PE clothes are clearly labelled.
Handwriting - Please ensure children are forming letters correctly in their letter families:
*f, g, j, p, q, y 
*a, c, e, i, n, m, o, r, s, u, v, w, x, z  
*b, d, h, k, l, t

